
Dear Parents and Third Graders, 

  Hello! We hope you are having a wonderful summer! Below is a list of 

items you will need for third grade. Please try to have all items on the first 

day of school. Please do not bring in any supplies that are not on the list. 

In an effort to be sure that we have the supplies we need all year long, that 

they are exactly what we need, and to make your back to school shopping 

easier, we will be doing the bulk of the back to school shopping. You will be 

invoiced $35 in FACTS on 9/1. This will cover the cost of binders, 

notebooks, folders, journals, pencils, glue, glue sticks, erasers, crayons, 

pencil cases, and more for the year. Thank you so much! 

 

1. A note with dismissal information on it (Bus number and 

district, or parent pickup. 

2. Headphones (in a Ziploc bag labeled) 

3.  Reusable Water Bottle 

4.  Outdoor shoes that your child can leave at school for recess 

5. 2 boxes of Kleenex 

6. Optional 3A-Bottle of Hand Sanitizer 

7. Optional 3B-A roll of paper towels 

 

 ****Please label all individual supplies with permanent 

marker**** 

      If you have any questions, please send an email to  

rbyndas@finneyschool.org or rmoore@finneyschool.org  

 

****We would like you to make a poster board about yourself. You can use 

pictures, words, and drawings to let me know all about you. We would like 

you to include some of your favorite things, including Bible verse. We would 

like you to bring in your poster board by September 8th.**** 

        We are praying for our school year and we hope you are too! Enjoy your 

summer! We look forward to seeing you in September! 

 

       In Christ, 

       Mrs. Byndas and Mrs. Moore 
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